From: Susan Millar <sbmillar@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 17, 2020 3:08 PM

To: Planning <planning@cityofmadison.com>

Subject: Comment on Item #2, May 18, 2020 Planning Council meeting

I write in **strong support** of repealing and recreating Chapter 37, The Public Stormwater System Including Erosion Control, of the Madison General Ordinances.

If anything, the proposed changes to the stormwater system should be stronger and more extensive, in order to prevent future flooding that is forecast by our community of scientists. The green infrastructure requirements for new and redeveloped structures are, if anything, overdue, and should not be put off.

Susan Millar, 2233 Rowley Ave, Madison, WI 53726